
Dear Chair Sollman, Vice Chair Findley, and other members of the Senate Committee on 
Energy and Environment,


Please pass SB 1581.


This legislation is necessary to move to a 100% Clean Energy Future.  We need high-voltage 
transmission lines to protect Oregonians from weather extremes wrought  by climate change 
and to assist us in the stable transition to clean energy.


Thank you.


Elizabeth Luthy



